
 
 

 

  

 

5 March 2025 
 

DOLPHIN CLASS UPDATE 
Dear Families, 

I am emailing to give a brief update about Dolphin class. 

• Miss Dennett will be writing the children’s annual reports. These will be sent out in the last week of term 4 

(week beginning 31st March). This will be at a different time to the rest of the school because of the 

circumstances.  

• As there was no parents’ evening last term, Miss Dennett will be opening her classroom after school 

Wednesday 26th March. This will provide an opportunity for families to look at their children’s books and 

have informal discussions with Miss Dennett about their child’s learning.  

• We will offer a further session for parents in term 5 when we have appointed a new teacher for Dolphin 

class. This will enable families to meet the new teacher. 

An updated table showing who will be covering the class over the coming weeks is included below. We will finalise 

the final two weeks of this term nearer the time. 

Date W/C  Mon Tues Wed Thurs Friday 

03/03/25 

 
Mrs Watson 

Mrs Dale 
 

(Miss Dennett  
SENDCo in school) 

Mrs Dale 
 

(Miss Dennett  
SENDCo in school) 

 
Mrs Dale 

 
INSET DAY 

 

10/03/25 

 
Am Mrs Dale 

Pm Mrs Watson 

Mrs Dale 
 

(Miss Dennett  
SENDCo in school) 

Mrs Dale 
 

(Miss Dennett  
SENDCo in school) 

 
Miss Dennett 

 
Mrs Watson 

17/03/25 

 
Miss Dennett 

Mrs Dale 
 

(Miss Dennett  
SENDCo in school) 

Mrs Dale 
 

(Miss Dennett  
SENDCo in school) 

 
Miss Dennett 

 
Mrs Watson 

 

Please ask if you have any questions. 

Best wishes, 

Claire Pocock 

Headteacher 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 
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